
 

 

Trainee Manager 
Are you looking for a rewarding career in the feedlot industry? You might be already working at a 

feedlot but looking for further career development or perhaps you work in a similar industry but are 

looking for a change of career path. 

If you: 

• are passionate about cattle and interested in their nutrition, health and well-being  

• have an interest in machinery, commodities, and logistics  

• enjoy working as part of a team  

• are looking to move into a leadership role in the near future, and  

• want to build a career with a progressive company that actively promotes a positive culture 

and values and rewards staff contribution  

then Peechelba Beef, a part of the ICM Agribusiness group, may have the role for you.  

Peechelba Beef is a 27,000 head licensed beef feedlot operating in a central location in North East 

Victoria. The feedlot is focussed on providing high level custom feeding services for a range of 

domestic and long fed markets.  

We are seeking a highly motivated, hands on individual for the role of Trainee Manager.  We will 

provide you with on the job training in all aspects of feedlot management and actively assist your 

personal and professional development to prepare you for a future leadership position.  

Ideally you will have tertiary qualifications, demonstrated enthusiasm for the feedlot industry, strong 

attention to detail, a sound ability to problem solve, and thrive in fast paced high pressure 

environments.  

Prior experience in the feedlot industry, whilst favourable, is not a necessity. We can teach you 

everything you need to know so long as you have the right attitude, commitment and desire to learn 

and develop the necessary skillset to become a successful feedlot manager.  

If this sounds like you, please don't hesitate to submit your application addressing the desirable 

criteria and including your Resume and 3 phone referees to bdaly@icm.com.au. 

If you wish to discuss this position in more detail, please don't hesitate to contact the General 

Manager, Briana on 0418 364 133.  

An attractive remuneration package will be negotiated with the successful applicant.  

Applications close 26th April 2021. 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

 

 


